
 

Addendum No. 2 
 

 

Project: Expand Hangar 2003 Apron 
FWACAA Project No. AF25-08 
 

CHA Project No.: 098067.000 

Date: July 15, 2025   

The following addendum items modify, change, delete from or add to, the requirements of the contract 
documents for this project. The articles contained in the addendum take precedence over the requirements of 
the previously published contract documents.  Where any article of the contract specifications or any detail of 
the contract drawings is modified or any paragraph, subparagraph or clause thereof is modified or deleted by 
the articles contained in this addendum, the unaltered provisions of that article, paragraph, subparagraph or 
clause shall remain in effect. 

ITEM NO. 1 – SPECIFICATIONS 
General Note – Unless noted to be reissued with this addendum, the following specifications revisions will 
be incorporated as part of the “Issued for Construction” specification booklet.   

Item P-154 – Subbase Course 

Revision: Section 154-2.4 Geogrid is revised to read as follow: 

154-2.4 Geogrid. Geogrid material shall be multi-axial provided in accordance with 
INDOT 918 Type IB. 

ITEM NO. 2 – QUESTIONS 
 
Question #1: Can you clarify the intent of Pay Item No. 13, the allowance for additional mobilization 

of Lime-Treated Subgrade? 

Response #1:  Because corresponding Pay Item No.’s 40 and 41 for Lime-Treated Subgrade are shown 
to be Undistributed, or to be used as needed, the allowance under Pay Item No. 13 has 
been included to capture the corresponding mobilization and demobilization of the 
specialty contractor/equipment such that this cost would not be spread across other 
distributed pay items.   

  In the event field conditions warrant the need to use lime treatment for the subgrade 
soils, the corresponding costs for mobilizing (and demobilizing) the specialty 
subcontractor and/or equipment shall be captured under this allowance, to be 
measured and paid for as time and materials per Special Provision SGP-17, and as 
described in Technical Provision Item C-105. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
Nathan Lienhart, P.E. 
Senior Project Manager 

07/15/2025


